

MEMORANDUM

TO: CNU Faculty and Staff

FROM: Paul Trible

DATE: September 28, 2010

RE: Announcement

It is my pleasure to announce that Lisa Duncan Raines has been named the Dean of Enrollment Services and University Registrar. Serving as Registrar since 2003, with the added responsibilities of transfer admissions and veteran's affairs, Lisa is now also responsible for the Office of Financial Aid and the Center for Career Planning. She is actively engaged in the programs and activities supporting our student success initiatives and the services provided by these offices are essential to the success of that enterprise.

Lisa's tireless efforts on behalf of our students and faculty, her command of student data and understanding of academic policy, and her insights into the challenges and obstacles that our students face are among her many strengths.

I am grateful to Lisa for her leadership and am confident that her expanded role will empower our march to excellence. Please join me in congratulating Lisa as the Dean of Enrollment Services and University Registrar.